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FISCAL NOTE

The fiscal impact, in the form of increased license fees to local licensing 
authorities, is indeterminable.

Increased revenue to local licensing authorities generated by the collection of 
additional license fees for 24-hour winery permits cannot be determined at this 
time.  The Department of Revenue is unable to estimate a frequency of this type 
of permit issuance.   
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